REROUTE ADVISORY: Route #25 Peachtree Blvd, #39 Buford Hwy, and #124 Pleasantdale Rd
WHAT: Street Closure from Doraville Station (24 Month Duration)
WHERE: Park Ave, between Buford Hwy and New Peachtree Rd
WHEN: Monday, August 25, 2025 to Sunday, August 25, 2027
TIMES: Beginning of Revenue Service to End of Revenue Service 

Reroute as follows:
OUTBOUND: Route #25 from Doraville Station to Brookhaven Station 
(Begin Reroute)
Left – New Peachtree Rd
Right – Longmire Way
Right – Buford Hwy
Right – Motors Industrial Way
Regular Route

INBOUND: Route #25 from Brookhaven Station to Doraville Station
Regular Route

OUTBOUND: Route #39 from Lindbergh Station to Doraville Station
Continue Buford Hwy
(Begin Reroute)
Left – Shallowford Rd
Continue New Peachtree Rd
Left – into Doraville Station

INBOUND: Route #39 from Doraville Station to Lindbergh Station
(Begin Reroute)
Continue Central Ave
Right – Buford Hwy
Regular Route

OUTBOUND: Route #124 from Doraville Station to Lawrenceville Hwy & Hugh Howell Rd
(Begin Reroute)
Left – New Peachtree Rd
Right – Longmire Way
Left – Buford Hwy
Regular Route

INBOUND: Route #124 from Lawrenceville Hwy & Hugh Howell Rd to Doraville Station
Regular Route
